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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a fantastic start back to school for the Summer term – lots of sunny weather 

already and the children have all returned refreshed and ready to learn. It has been 

wonderful to see so many smiling faces around the school, happy to be back and keen to get 

started on their new topics! 

 

It has been great for myself and Mr Hyde to meet and chat to so many of you in the 

mornings and after school out on the yards – please feel free to approach either of us at any 

time – we are both here to listen and help in any way we can – or just to say hello!. 

 

We will be preparing this term for the Ladywell Closing Celebration week in July ahead of our 

merger with Hafren Juniors in September – we are all really looking forward to becoming 

Ysgol Calon Y Dderwen but would like to celebrate the end of Ladywell Green in a BIG way 

before the merger! More details to follow (*hint #partytime)!!!  

 

I would like to thank all parents, staff and children for making me feel so  

welcome in my new role – it’s going to be an exciting term, I can tell!!  

Mrs Warmington � 

Ysgol Babanod Ladywell Green Infant School 
www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk     

Email: office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk 

Acting Headteacher: Mr C Hyde 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Equipment for Distance Learning 

If you borrowed a school laptop, 

please return it to school as soon as 

possible so that we can redistribute 

them among the classes.  Thank you. 

How will we deliver learning at home? 
If a class or group has to isolate for any reason, 

learning will be made available through hwb 
classes, as it was during the lockdown. 

For this reason, we are requesting that you keep 
your pupil packs and log-in details in a safe 

place at home, just in case it is needed. 
If just one or a few pupils need to isolate, 

learning will be provided either via email, or 
through activity packs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Your voice…. 

Thank you to all regarding the Distance 

Learning survey and congratulations to 

NATASHA HARRIS for being the prize draw 

winner!! 

 

We will be analysing the results this term to 

see what we did well and where we can improve. 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM GIVEAWAY!! 

 

 

We have a lot of spare uniform that we 
will no longer need in September and will 
be giving away free. Watch out on 
Facebook/email for how to get your free 
uniform! 

Everything must go! 

http://www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk/
mailto:office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates… Please note that all dates are subject to change due to Welsh 
Government announcements about the Covid situation. 
 
Thursday 6th May: INSET day – school closed for pupils  
17/18th and 24/25th May: Parent’s evenings (telephone calls) 
Wednesday 26th May: Ladywell (not the whole world!) Book Day – dressing up! 
Friday 28th May: pupils finish for half term 
Monday 7th June: INSET day – school closed for pupils  
Tuesday 8th June: school reopens for pupils 
Monday 12th July: Ladywell Green Closing Celebration week (to be announced)    

S ys 

Covid 19 

 

KEY INFORMATION – If your child or anyone in your household 

displays symptoms (it only needs to one be of the symptoms), 

isolate your household and book a test straight away.  

 

Tests can be booked online at 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

or by phoning 

119 between the hours of 7am to 11pm (calls are free). 

If you have hearing or speech difficulties: call 18001119. 

 

Covid symptoms: 

 A high temperature 

 A new persistent cough 

 A loss or change in sense of taste or smell 

 

Site Covid rules: 

 Only one adult to drop off / collect pupils 

 Ensure social distancing at all times 

 Wear a face covering 

 Follow the one way system 

 Do not arrive early and gather 

These rules are to keep you, your child and our staff safe. 

BOOK BAG DAY EVERY 

FRIDAY PLEASE! 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

